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Going Green

Ken picked up on the going green trend with a green egg on Manzanita Root and green tints on turned bowl

2010 MSSW Officers 02°""° So, Next Meeting

President - Hank Cahill (781) 878-0234 & % _ Tuesday, October 26,2010, 7:00 PM.

Vice President - Richard Friberg (508) 378-2436 (gJ mtu At Hank Cahill’s Dust Bowl

Treasurer - Wally Kemp (781) 826-6254 ® Qs

Secretary - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883 p Refreshments by: Sidney Katz

Librarian - Ron Robertson (781-545-8295) Challenge: Bowl with decorated edge:
See Project page at http://www.sawg.org.nz/

Newsletter - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883
Web site: http://msswt.org/ or http://www.msswt.org/ Demo Ron Robertson: Woodworking Trickery
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Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm at Hank
Cahill’s Dust Bowl
President’s Report and General Business

President Hank Cahill was in Hospital so Vice Presi-
dent Richard Friberg conducted meeting. Bob Lima
from Freetown was a guest.

Treasurer Wally Kemp reported $913 in bank. He also
mentioned the James Library Show in Norwell next
February. Turned items should be light as they will be
on hangers. Hang pieces on the 3rd. Opening on the
4th. Reception on the 6th. Refreshments by MSSW.
Advertising by MSSW including a 28 x 22 poster with
title of show Woodturning by South Shore Woodturners,
or other suggestions to be sent to Wally by E-Mail.

The Corn Festival produced $105 in sales of Dangles.

Librarian Ron Robertson is lookig for someone to
replace him as librarian.

Our annual pot luck picnic at Nigels will be July 16th.
A Hand’s On was scheduled for October 16th.

Mal reported on a few errors in September newsletter.
(And there may be more in this newsletter!)

He also had our Gnome Engine on display at the

Harvard Boston 1910 Aero Meet Centennial at Quincy/

Squantum, MA. Dr. Tom Crouch from the Smithsonion

Museum was guest speaker.

Our show at Audubon, Marshfield, will be held from
November 1 to December 15th. Setup for the Audobon
show and sale is on Nov 1. This is a Monday .

The place is usually closed on weekends. Members
who wish to participate could bring their pieces to the
monthly Tuesday meeting 10/26 with inventory, prices
and labels. Wally Kemp and other volunters will do the
setup.

Mike Veno proposed turned
segments for the AAW 8”
cube:

Pictures to be sent to AAW
for mounting in cube.

Sid’s Sassafras plate and Spalted Maple cup
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Mike Veno’s Heart Pine plate and Maple box

Ian’s Berkley Sugar
Maple Plate
and Apple plates

Bob Trucchi and David Rice both had tool handles on
display



Nigel’s three nice pieces

Wally’s Walnut bowl
and walking wheel
repair

Jeff’s Maple Burl Bowl



Show & Tell September 2010

Ben’s Walnut bowls and
winged piece

Ben’s Cedar bowl

Ben’s Spalted Maple Weed Pot

Bill Dooley’s Apple or Maple bowl, Holly Vase and Palm Root Vase.

Wayne Millers Segmented piece

Stephen Blampied’s Mahogany mirror plate
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Andy’s winged bowls



